
 

 

 

 

 
               This will confirm that I, Jason W. Mitchell, have no abstentions for the Board of Estimates’  

     meeting of April 19, 2023. 
 

                Thank you, 
 
 
 
                                                          
     ___________________ 
                                                       Jason W. Mitchell 
     Director 

 

Jason W. Mitchell, Director 

Department of Public Works 
200 N. Holliday Street, Suite 600 

April 17, 2023 

Abstentions for the April 19, 2023 
Meeting of the Board of Estimates  

 
Celeste Amato  
Clerk, Board of Estimates  
100 N. Holliday Street, Room 204  
Baltimore, MD 21202 
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